
 

August 10th, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

COVID-19 infection outbreaks in the Company and 

effects of the infection on operation 

 

 

Nissan Chemical Corporation (headquartered in Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President, YAGI Shinsuke) 

(hereinafter “the Company”) announces that effects of the infection of six (6) employees with 

COVID-19 on operation were found. The six employees of the Company (hereinafter “the 

Employees”) are in charge of chemical manufacturing of the Chemical Division at the Company’s 

Toyama Plant (Toyama City, Toyama). 

 

All of the Employees had positive tests for COVID-19, and were tested positive between August 

7th and August 10th. 

 

Due to the above, from the point view of maintaining safe/stable operation and preventing the 

spread of COVID-19 infection, the Company has decided to suspend operation of its urea plant 

from August 10th until around August 20th. Incidentally, the other plants are operated as usual. 

 

In connection with shipment of related products along with the suspension, we will make 

adjustments as much as possible not to cause any effect on our customers.  

 

We will continue to make efforts to prevent the outbreak and spread of COVID-19 infection, 

while prioritizing the safety of our employees and customers the most. We appreciate for your 

understanding. 

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department 

Public Relations Office 

TEL：03-4463-8123 

 


